D.R. Kaarthikeyan

PADMA SHRI Awarded by President of India

Advisor: Law - Human Rights, Responsibilities, Resources
President: Foundation for Peace, Harmony and Good Governance
Age Care India

Former
Director-Central Bureau of Investigation
Director General-National Human Rights Commission
Director General-Central Reserve Police Force
Chief of SIT CBI-Rajiv Gandhi Assassination Case

102, Ground Floor, Anand Lok, New Delhi - 110049, India E - mail: drkaarthikeyan@gmail.com
Telephone: +91-11-46013255, 46013266, Fax: +91-11-46013277
Websites: www.lifepositive.com www.goodgovernance.in
www.age-care-india.org

29th April 2025

Dear Dr. A. Mahalingam TwinTech Healthcare Academy, Chennai

My heartiest congratulations to you and the entire team at TwinTech Healthcare Academy for your exemplary initiative in commemorating International Nurses Day 2025 and honouring the selfless contributions of nurses through the Nursing Excellence Awards.

This is a noble and timely endeavour that truly reflects your unwavering commitment to uplifting the nursing profession and recognizing their invaluable service to humanity.

The theme for this year, "Our Nurses. Our Future. Caring for nurses strengthens economies," resonates deeply with the spirit of your celebration. Nurses are not merely healthcare providers—they are the compassionate lifeline of our healthcare system.

Nursing is a noble profession-even nobler than that of the doctors, as they give constant care with attention, affection and without showing any fatigue or annoyance.

"Save one life, you're a hero. Save 100 lives, you're a nurse." "Caring is the essence of nursing."

"Nursing is one of the fine arts: I had almost said 'the finest of fine arts." —Florence Nightingale, founder of modern nursing

I deeply appreciate the outstanding work of TwinTech Healthcare Academy in offering practical training, skill development, and structured recognition to healthcare professionals. Your initiative in empowering nurses and healthcare workers with meaningful learning and honouring their excellence through this prestigious award ceremony is truly commendable. The upcoming event on May 11, 2025, in Chennai will undoubtedly be a significant milestone—celebrating not just individuals, but the noble spirit of caregiving itself. I extend my sincere appreciation and heartfelt blessings to all the award winners—may they continue to inspire, heal, and lead with compassion.

Please accept my warmest wishes for the grand success of this initiative. May TwinTech continue to be a beacon of progress in healthcare education and professional empowerment.

With warm regards and deep appreciation,

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. D.R. Kaarthikevan